
 

 

5th January 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Postponed Year 3 My Manchester Trip 
 
As you will all be aware, we unfortunately had to cancel the Year 3 My Manchester trip at the 

end of last term. In the message we sent out we said that the trip would be rearranged for some 

time during the week commencing 8th January. Unfortunately this is not going to be possible due 

to staff absence.  

 

At this stage we cannot give a date for the rescheduled trip, but we will let you know as soon as 

a date has been decided. We understand that this will be very disappointing news for the children, 

however we are currently planning another exciting enrichment activity this half term as part of 

Year 3’s ‘Big Dig’ topic, so we hope that this will serve as some consolation. 

 

Thank you as always for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Claire Myers, Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima & Kelly Grant 

Year 3 Teachers 

 


